
COSTUME MEASURING OCTOBER 31ST

We loved welcoming you into the studio during Open Curtain and hope you enjoyed seeing how
much your dancers have learned! Our next Open Curtain dates will take place in

January/February, however, you will have an opportunity to see your dancers perform during our
in-studio Winter Showcase, December 9th-12th.
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Dancers were measured for recital
costumes during their regular classes

in September. Parents are asked to
come into the office between

October 21-25th to approve sizing
and submit payment. Regular classes

will not be held this week.

October 21-25th hours: 3-7pm

We will be closing at 6:30pm
on Thursday, October 31st to

allow our families to celebrate
the holiday. Dancers with

classes after 6:30pm have the
option to make up the class

through February. Please
email the office to schedule a

make-up class.
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CALENDAR

October 15- Recital Fee
Due
October 21-25- Costume
Ordering (no classes)
October 28-31-
Costumania *The studio
will close at 6:30pm on
10/31
November 25-28- Closed
for Thanksgiving
December 9-13- Winter
Showcase (Schedule
TBA)
December 16-January 5-
Closed for Holiday

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP PROCEDURES

The safety of our dancers as they enter and exit the building is a priority for our staff. Your compliance
with these procedures will ensure that students do not run into the parking lot unattended. 

COSTUMANIA

BodyOctober 28-31st, your dancer can
wear a past recital costume to

class. It’s always fun to see them
sparkle and shine! On November

4th, it’s back to leotards and tights!
If your dancer does not have a

dance costume, they may wear
any other costume as long as they

can move in it. No wigs or
character masks. Please still wear
tights or leggings. Combo class

dancers wearing  a costume
without built-in briefs should wear
their costume over a leotard and

tights. Prizes will be given for best
costumes!

MISCELLANEOUS

We ask that all dancers use
the restroom prior to class.
This is a great time of year to
check your dancer’s shoes for
size. Please label all shoes! 
Dancers are only permitted to
wear stud earrings. Please
remove all other jewelry prior
to entering the studio.
For proper fit and quality,
please purchase all dance
shoes locally rather than
online. 
Students aged Kindergarten
and younger should not bring
a water bottle to class. 

STUDENTS AGED KINDERGARTEN & YOUNGER
Please enter the parking lot from the entrance closest to Kroger (near Echo Lane) and exit at the end
closest to the Chase Bank drive-thru (Mustang Lane).
Dancers should always wear street shoes outside! Teachers will assist with shoe changes if necessary.
Parents are to park and escort dancers to the front door.
Classes will dismiss promptly at their assigned time. We ask that you please come inside the office to
pick up your dancer. For their safety, no child under the age of 2nd Grade will be allowed through the
front doorway without an adult.
Our entryway is narrow! Please do not crowd the front door and do not bring strollers inside the
office.
Dancers are welcome to use the restrooms or change into their dancewear in the restrooms before
class.
Please communicate these procedures to any adult who may be responsible for picking up your
dancer throughout the year. 


